Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates NHPLIC SNOU'14py12:283
17 SKy Oaks Drive

Biddeford, Me. 04005

207-423-0215

stephenpsteyri@yahoo.com

October 31. 2014

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N. H. 03301

Re:  DW 12-254 Forest Edge Water Company
Rate Case Adjustment
Extension of Time to File

Dear Ms. Howland:

On September 30, Forest Edge Water Company (“FEWC™ or “Company™) filed a
letter with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“NHPUC™) requesting a |
vear extension of the time to June 15, 2015 to file for a step increase for costs incurred in
mapping the water system as required by the New Hampshire Department of
Environmental Services.

On October 10, 2014, the Stalf of the NHPUC (*Staff™) supported the extension
of time. StafT also recommended that the Commission defer ruling on this extension until
the Company provide a copy of its extension requests to interveners and provide an
adequate amount of time for the interveners to indicate a position on the request if they
wish to do so.

Please be advised that on October 31, 2014 the Company provided a copy of its
September 30. 2104 letter and the Staff of the NHPUC's recommendation to interveners
and requested. i’ they wish to provide the Commission with a position on the request for
extension time. that they do so directly to the Commission with a copy to the Company
by November 15, 2014.

Sincerely,
—= b G
Stephen P. St. Cyr

Ce; Nate Sullivan



